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I wish to make the following submission 
 
As an elected member for Rathmines Rathgar area since 1991 i  earnestly ask that the electoral area 
be a four seater,  
 
1.   because currently representing 66,000 as a six seater incurs an enormous amount of work, 
especially as we are part time politicians. 
2.   It’s important that urban village boundaries are respected. 
Yours sincerely 
Regards 
Mary Freehill  
 
Cllr Mary Freehill 
Member of Dublin City Council & Eastern Midland Regional Assembly Member of European 
Committee of the Regions Brussels 
 

 

 


